
I oppose this bill whole heartedly! After what we have seen over the last year, students deserve to attend a place that is not 
controlled by the state! The bill states it is voluntary but the consequences for not doing it make it “required”. Why are politicians and 
the government always wanting to control everything and everyone? People are leaving this state in droves and the only reason we 
haven’t left is our private school. We have attended Lake Oswego SD and Wilsonville SD and private school curriculum is more 
rigorous and preparing our child for the future.  Of the government is so worried about the quality of the private school teachers and 
education they should look to the public school system to fix. That system is the one needed to be revamped. You have teaches 
who are there but don’t want to teach. Fix that!!!


